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SREE VIDYANIKETHAN COLLEGE OF NURSING 

Report on Faculty Development Programme Report 

 

Faculty development programme has organized on 28th December, 2024 with the theme 

“Mendeley Reference Manager” at Sree Vidyanikethan college of Nursing, Tirupati by Dr. 

Roja Chokkara, Associate professor under the leadership of Dr. Prathima P, Principal Sree 

Vidyanikethan College of Nursing. The aim of the programme was to enhance the Mendeley 

Reference manager software skills of faculty members.   

 

 

Dr. Roja Chokkara initiated the programme with brief introduction about importance of 

reference manager software for thesis, article writing. Explained about various types of 

reference manager available and discussed regarding create an account in Mendeley 

through the registration and sign in online process. Demonstrated the Mendeley download 

process for desktop, install web importer and MS word plugin.     
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Build up library was explained through adding files, folders, import of documents, 

synchronize library, adding new groups, various citation styles available. Further 

demonstrated about citation of an article and insert bibliography using the Mendeley 

software. 
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At the end of the presentation, group discussion and practical session was conducted on 

Mendeley Reference Manager and clarified the doubts. 

Finally, feedback was collected from all the faculty members and reported that they were 

benefited with the current FDP topic selected and presented. 

 


